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Comments: The ethical decision to allow a company that holds office outside of Montana plan for an extensive

resort facility on Forest Service lease ground should be a flat out refusal. 

Many other companies have attempted to market the majestic landscape, wilderness appeal, and fulfill dreams

all for profit, however, this particular location does not adequately support this lofty endeavor without severe

repercussions to the land, water, wildlife, and people that call the Swan Valley home.

People who live here in our wonderful state oppose corporations that seek to materialize and capitalize on the

natural beauty. People who respect the land and all that it offers would be unable to continue to camp, hike, and

recreate in the same area without seeing the light pollution from the many lights that would be installed, or the

noise pollution from the multitude of mechanical components that would be necessary to run the resort. 

Surely there must be zoning issues, wildlife preservation issues, and other issues that will be considered prior to

approval of such an ostentatious plan. 

I vehemently oppose such a resort that would have unknown impacts on the area. 


